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General Assembly Senator:  Rayvon Braziel 

Constituency:   Arts and Sciences (Social and Behavioral) 

Contact Information: Braziel.5@osu.edu 
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10/30 Community on Minority 

Political Affairs 
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com 

    

    

    

    

 

Since being elected to be part of the General Assembly, what have 

you done to represent the student voice in the chamber and in other 

relevant circumstances? 

 
Since being a part of the general assembly, I have been able to meet with many groups within 

the College of Arts and Sciences. One of the groups I’ve had the privilege to engage with is the 

Council on Minority Political Affairs. Through these interactions, I had the opportunity to gather 

valuable data on how students within our college feel about the way class advising is handled.  

 

Our discussions with the Council on Minority Political Affairs revealed important insights into the 

concerns and perspectives of minority students when it comes to academic advising. I learned 
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that many students, particularly those from underrepresented backgrounds, face unique 

challenges and often require additional support and resources to navigate their academic 

journey successfully. 

 

This data has been instrumental in helping us identify areas for improvement within our 

college's advising system. It has encouraged us to explore initiatives that ensure that all 

students, regardless of their background, receive the necessary guidance and support to make 

informed academic choices. As a result, I will be  actively working on implementing changes and 

programs to address these concerns and make the advising process more equitable and 

accessible for all students. This collaborative effort between the general assembly and groups 

like the Council on Minority Political Affairs is a significant step towards fostering an inclusive 

and supportive academic environment within our college. 

 


